
 

 

 

 

 

Due to high volume, we regret that we are unable to accept ANY new 
referrals, until September 1st 2024.  

 

We thank you for your understanding and look forward to serving you 
again with the same passion and intensity this fall.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Jessica Howard & Dr. Tania Bhanji 


